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January 21, 2021 

 

 

 

Dear 2021 WPSAF Artists, 

 

As you know, last month, the Winter Park Sidewalk Art Festival Board of Directors made the 

decision to postpone the in-person Festival from March until later in the year. Since that decision 

was made, our board has been hard at work coordinating with our judges, vendors, and the City 

of Winter Park to secure a new date for the in-person Festival.  

 

At this time, we are pleased to announce that the 62nd Winter Park Sidewalk Art Festival will take 

place, in-person, on May 14-16, 2021. Although things may look a bit different this year, we are 

excited to be hosting you in our beautiful Central Park. Please be assured that our board is taking 

the necessary precautions and following all COVID-19 guidelines to ensure a safe and successful 

Festival for all of our artists.  

 

The Virtual Festival will continue in March (03/15 – 03/31), as planned, and will re-open in May 

to accompany the in-person Festival.  

 

Thank you again for your patience and understanding as we work to navigate these extraordinary 

circumstances and strive to make the 62nd Winter Park Sidewalk Art Festival a safe and successful 

event.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Amelia Storer and Laura Fogleman 

Co-Presidents 


